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Antonia Hover

From: Office Of Commissioner Clark
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 4:20 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20190071-WS

Please place the email below in Docket No. 20190071-WS. Have a great weekend! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Gary Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
(850) 413-6004 
 
 
 
 
From: Gale Nagley [mailto:galenagley@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 3:13 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Clark 
Subject: Fwd: Docket No. 20190071-WS 
 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Gale Nagley <galenagley@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Jan 10, 2020 at 2:45 PM 
Subject: Docket No. 20190071-WS 
To: <David.tad@leg.state.fl.us> 
 

I am an owner at Fawn Ridge at Deer Creek. As such my wife and I are deeply concerned 
that the proposed increase of over 300% by Deer Creek Utilities is excessive and 
creates a hardship to us and our neighbors. Personally we are on a fixed income/budget 
determined by Social Security and such a tremendous increase would force us out of  
our community. An increase of this magnitude would never be acceptable in any other 
operation, be it government or private industry. If this increase happens we will be forced to rethink our 
residency.  Please vote NO to this rate increase !  Thank you. 
 




